
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

18th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The health, safety and well being of staff, pupils and the wider community is the number one priority 
of our schools. 
 
In recent days we have been in an impossible position in trying to balance the welfare of everyone 
yet at the same time complying with legal obligations. 
 
We are currently planning and preparing work for our schools for when the imminent closures are 
announced.  At the moment, we await further guidance from DENI regarding the situation next week.  
We will regularly update you as we have the information. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support at these difficult times. 
 
Mrs S McGrath 
Dromore Road PS,  
 
Mrs U Farrell 
St. Dallan’s PS, Warrenpoint  
 
Mr J Gallagher 
St Bronagh’s, Rostrevor 
 
Mrs D Moorehead 
Kilbroney Integrated PS, Rostrevor 


